----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: "dnl1960@yahoo.com" <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 4:12 PM
Subject: NDE
Dear Dave,

 

It’s been a while since we’ve been in touch, when you completed questionnaires for me about your near-death experience after your car accident in 1977.  I hope the intervening time has treated you well, and that you are enjoying good  health.

        

I appreciate very much the questionnaires you’ve filled out for me about your NDE.  You may recall that a while ago, you completed a questionnaire about certain details of your memories of your NDE.  So far, the data from that questionnaire are showing that memories of NDEs are more vivid and more detailed than are typical memories of past life events.  However, a question has been raised about whether the vividness and detail of those memories has more to do with the nature of the experience itself or with the memory of the experiencers.  That is, are memories of NDEs more vivid and detailed than memories of other events because the NDE itself is such an unforgettable event, or is it because near-death experiencers as a group have much better memories than non-experiencers do? 

        

In order to answer that question, I’d like to ask you to complete this memory questionnaire again – but this time, not about your memories of your NDE.  I’m attaching to this e-mail two copies of this memory questionnaire.  I’d like you to complete one copy with regard to your memories of some other event that happened to you the same year as your NDE (or close to that time).  

        

For the second copy of the questionnaire, I’d like you to think of some imaginary event that could conceivably have occurred around that time (but didn’t really happen), and complete the questionnaire with regard to your “memory” of that imaginary event.  For this imagined event, for example, you may want to use a dream that you had around that time, or something that you intended to do around that time but never got around to doing.  In that way, I hope to be able to compare near-death experiencers’ memories of their NDEs with their memories of other real events, and with imaginary events.  

        

I would be grateful if you would complete these questionnaires and return them to me by e-mail, fax, or regular mail.  

 

Thanks for all your help with this research.

                                        

Best wishes,

Bruce
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